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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $223, 559 

Income to date: $202, 467 

Needed: $21, 092 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Walter Dyck 

Speaker: Ryan Thiessen 

Song Leader & Pianist: Kendra Fehr 

Date: July 31, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

 
Eden Foundation Events 
Aug. 20 – Peace Trek in collaboration with 
Mennonite Heritage Village in Steinbach - Bike, 
Run or Relay the peace trail. 
 
Sept. 10 – Head for the Hills Cycling event – start 
and end at the Cripple Creek festival grounds. 
 
Supporting the work of Eden bringing hope, 
healing and community to people on a mental 
health journey.  (For more info visit 
edenhealthcare.ca)   
 
 
MDS Volunteer Updates on the foyer bulletin 
board 
 
 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Aug 7   - Jake Friesen 

Aug 14 – Keith Friesen 

Aug 21 – Walter Dyck 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Jenna & Brad 

-Clementine Friesen 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Holy Spirit, work in us to will and to work for your 
good pleasure.  May we be the instruments in your 
hands to build your kingdom in our communities.” 

 

Church Announcements 

Praise 

-A Big thank you to Winkler Co-op for their 

generous donation of $250 toward our 

community VBS meal! 

 

Birth Announcements 

-Congratulations to Mark & Janelle Falk on the 

birth of their son, Weston John, born on July 22, 

2022! Grandparents are John & Esther Falk. We 

want to wish you God’s blessings as you assume 

the role of Christian parents to the child God has 

entrusted into your care! 

 

-Ira Ezekiel, son of Mark & Kim Derksen, was born 

on July 27, 2022. Proud grandparents are Dave & 

Nettie Ginter and Wayne & Joanne Derksen! 

Congratulations and God’s blessings to you as 

you welcome this child into your home! 

 

Prayer 

-Please continue to pray for Brad Hildebrand's 

wife, Jenna. 

-Please continue to pray for Clementine and her 

parents Joey & Morgan Friesen. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, July 31, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – 2 Kings 5:1-14 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Nameless Heroes of Faith” 

 Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 
 
 

Youth/Young Adults 
-Youth Pastor Gerry will be on holidays until Aug 5. 

-Youth – Goldeyes Game, Winnipeg, Aug. 12th. 

 

-Young Adults camping – Aug 5-7. 

Please contact Gerry if you are planning to come! 

 

The Good Double Blessing Fundraiser 

-Walk, run, or bike from Gretna to Altona on the 

Trans Canada trail on August 13, 2022. 

The event focuses on helping women and families 

who have gone through abuse and injustice in both 

Canada and Guatemala.  

Volunteers are still needed for: quads with drivers, 

parking patrol people, and greeters/encouragers at 

various points along the way. 

Please see the foyer bulletin board for more 

information or call/ text 204-216-0270 

Contact person: Nadine Klassen – Love Well 

Women’s Drop-In Center 

 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

“If you love me, you will keep my commandments.” - 

John 14:15 

 

 

In Memoria 
Connect Cards 

 
If you are newer to BMC, we would love to connect 
with you!  Please take a moment to fill out a connect 
card (in the back of the pews) with your name and 
contact info, and place in the offering, so we can 
reach out to you. 

 

 


